THANK YOU

It is with a heavy heart that we at The Ripple of Smiles & Vegan Plus must announce the closure of our
business.

We want to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your support over the years. It
has been a pleasure serving you, and we will be back in the future.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us therippleofsmiles@gmail.com.
Yours sincerely,

The Ripple of Smiles & Vegan Plus



